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The Committee on Academic Performance (CAP) met on Tuesday, May 11, 2021 via MicroSoft 

Teams.  Brad Jopek, Administrative Assistant to the FAR and CAP support, will be moving to 

Maryland to complete his DMA in wind band conducting. We wish him the very best! Kaelah 

McMonigle, the incoming Administrative Assistant to the FAR and CAP support will begin July 

1. We will reconvene in person in August.  

On behalf of the Committee on Academic Performance (CAP) of the ULAA Board, I am pleased 

to share the results of the university-wide election of faculty to the ULAA Board of Directors, 

and to thank those faculty members who participated in the election.   Professors Carolyn Klinge, 

Medicine, and Claudia Angeli, Speed, were elected.  I want to thank Lee Bewley, Douglas 

Craddock, Sandeep Goyal, Tiffney Gipson, Lora Haynes, Sidney King, Sharon Moore and 

Marija Sasek for their candidacy and for their willingness to serve the University in this 

important work on behalf of student-athletes. We extend our appreciation to all of you. 

 


